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Dear Families,   
 

How are you?                                                               
How are your families?      
 

It has been a busy week in school as we make 
preparations to open 14 bubbles around the 
building; 5 bubbles in upper school on Monday 
8th and 9 bubbles in lower school on Monday 
15th. We have been able to accept all of the FS1, 
FS2 & Y1 children who requested a place.  
There will be 132 children in school and given 
current government restrictions on social 
distancing, school will be full. 
 

Staff continue to work very hard, making 
welfare calls to you at home. It is lovely to hear 
your voices. It is also great to see the learning 
that you have been doing. Please continue to 
share it with us. 
 

5 a days will continue Monday- Friday and 
form the basis of work both at home and at 
school.  
 
Keep safe everyone, Ms Walker 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

Mr Newton’s Joke Corner 
 Why do bananas wear a lot of 

sunscreen? 

They peel 
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Friday Flyer 

 

THANKYOU to many of our children who 

recorded a message for staff this week. We 

really appreciated it. Follow this link: 

Thank You Skelton Primary School 

 

LUNCH VOUCHERS/ BREAKFAST HAMPERS 

MFC & Magic Breakfast will continue our daily deliveries. We 

received a very generous donation of crisps and fresh orange 

juice from GREGGS this week   

HUGE SPS MFC COVID-19 MURAL                                             

The final touches are being added to a 

spectacular mural being created in our lower 

hall. Inspired by the windows of one of our 

family homes; a large mural depicting lego 

key workers, Sir Colonel Tom and the 

handprints of our children is almost 

complete. The mural will be displayed in the 

family zone at the Riverside stadium                                                       

following a grand unveiling. Here is a sneaky 

peak. 
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